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Notes: 

case #: 17-32 Duke Energy's proposed increase to it's base customer fee would represent a 

hardship to lower income and fixed income individuals. It is also not fair to penalize those that 

have invested in environmentally conscious technology and hence use less electricity. Why 

should they pay more when they have went through the time and expense to use less electricity. 

Every other industry that does not enjoy a monopoly has to become more efficient and bring 

costs down to survive. We should make sure Duke Energy has some of the same spirit instead of 

looking for additional "costs" to pass on to their captive audience. Rob Porter Cincinnati, OH 

10/30/17  

 

 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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